



Class Representatives & pupils… making a difference


Class Representatives

Year 3:

Year 4:

Year 5:

Year 6:


Mary and Zac

Hugo and Alana

Tomass and Natalia

Lola and Jayden

Meeting date: 8th November 2022


Discussions & Actions
1 Welcome and apologies 

Mrs Levy welcomed all the class representatives to the first meeting and congratulated 
everyone on being elected. 


2 What is the job of a class representative? 

Mrs Levy explained that the job is to help improve things so that teaching and learning gets 
better.  Health and wellbeing issues are looked at by Year 6 (previously done by House 
Captains).


3 Playground equipment 

The first task is to finish off something that class reps started last year but unfortunately were 
not able to finish.  We had agreed that better playtimes would result in improvements to 
learning.  If playtimes are more fun there will be less falling out and fewer issues to sort out 
when we get back to the classroom meaning that we can get straight on with learning. 

We had a look at the new purchases and agreed the following actions:

All class reps - to talk to class about respecting property and looking after the new equipment.

Jayden - to arrange a time with the playtime lead to store new equipment.

Lola - to speak to Mr Pike about whether we have a pump for space hoppers.

Mrs Levy - to speak to Mr Lomax about putting up flower chalkboards.

Arrangements are to be made for new equipment to be ready to use on Monday with a follow 
up meeting on Tuesday to discuss how things have gone and to look at the next task.

4 Next meeting 

Tuesday 15th November at 11.00am.
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